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TOLC ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Upcoming 

Events 
5.12 

NURSING HOME 
OUTREACH 

5.13 
MOTHER’S DAY 

5.20 
CHURCH PICNIC 

5.22 
BOOK CLUB 

5.27 
YOUTH OUT OF 
SCHOOL PARTY 

5.29 
BOOK CLUB 

5.31 
CHOIR PRACTICE 

NURSING HOME OUTREACH  
This Saturday, May 12, our nursing home outreach 
team will be ministering at Trinity Care Center in 
Round Rock. The team will meet at the church at 
3:15 pm and be back around 5:30 pm. For more 
information, please contact Son McMurrey at 512-
670-2255. 

CHURCH PICNIC  
On Sunday, May 20, TOLC  will be hosting our 
annual church picnic! Join us on the front lawn for 
great food, ponies, water slides, face painting, a 
petting zoo, and outdoor activities. Please plan to 
bring a side or dessert to share. Mark your 
calendar for this fun family-friendly event! 

MOTHER’S DAY This Sunday, during the regular 
service, we’ll be honoring our mothers in honor of 
Mother’s Day. We are so thankful for the love and 
blessings given to us from our mothers and 
mother-figures at TOLC. 



CHOIR PRACTICE  
All TOLC members (Youth age and up) interested in singing in our Praise 
Choir are invited to choir practice Thursday, May 31, in the sanctuary for 
rehearsal at 7:00 pm. It’s a great time to prepare for the service as well as 
build relationships and have fun! Contact Gregg for more information at 512-
517-3301. 

SUNDAY  
     Prayer : 9:15 AM 
     Service: 10:00 AM 
WEDNESDAY 
     Service: 7:00 PM 
 

 Church Information 
16108 Yellow Sage  

 Service Information 
FIRST THURSDAY  
OF EVERY MONTH 
     Prayer : 6:00 PM 

Pflugerville, TX 78660 
Church Office 512.990.3444 
admin@treeoflifeaustin.org 
www.treeoflifeaustin.org 

PARAGUARY MISSIONS’ TRIP  
TOLC  has an exciting trip planned to Paraguay that will be August 6th-13th. 
The team will be building a roof on a Christian drug and alcohol rehab facility 
and ministering in local churches. There will be an informational meeting at 
TOLC at 7:00 pm on April 10th. Contact Jack Adams for more information at 
512-699-5314. 

BOOK CLUB  
The next Book Club meeting is on Tuesday, May 22, at Pastor Cheryl’s house 
at 7:00 pm. This month’s book is “A Voice in the Wind” by Francine Rivers. 
The group will enjoy snacks and discuss topics brought up by the book. 
Contact Pastor Cheryl for more information at 512-217-6720. 

YOUTH JAR FUNDRAISER  
Will the men or the women win this year?! There are jars located in the lobby 
to collect change for a fundraiser competition. If the men win, Sarah will get a 
pie in the face, and if the women win then Ronnie will get a pie. All change is 
due by May 20th. 


